
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

The 9:00 a.m., Thursday, December 20, 2018, meeting of 
the Legislative and Communications Committee has been 
cancelled. 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of this Committee will 
be held on, Thursday, January 17, 2019 at 9:00 a.m., at 
the OCTA Headquarters, 550 South Main Street, Board 
Room – Conference Room 07, Orange, California. 
 
For more information, please contact Sara Meisenheimer, 
Board Specialist, at (714) 560-5997. 


